
I urge you to vote no on this bill.It is not going to keep criminals from getting firearms. All it 

does is come down on responsible  firearms owners.  It goes against   the 2nd 

amendment.  Listen to the people of Oregon, they are against this bill. The way this bill is being 

rushed through is not ethical.  Every time I see a bill come up in our country it seems to be one 

that is aimed at taking away our rights, this has to stop.  To close criminals are not going to be 

doing background checks.  So many Sheriffs departments in Oregon and counties are against this 

bill.  Do I think my letter will have any impact,probably not. Our representatives need to start 

listening to what the people want not what is just on  their own agenda  . There are many resons 

why this bill will not accomplish anything. except as I stated make it hard on responsible 

firearms owners. Think before you vote. 

 

Bonnie 

Roseburg OR. 

 


